
TRI-TOWNSHIP CONSOLIDATED SCHOOL CORPORATION 
 

POLICY  
 

REGARDING  
 

Board Member Compensation 
 
 
Each member of the Tri-Township Consolidated School Corporation Board of Education shall 

receive an annual stipend of $2,000.  Members of the Board of Education shall be reimbursed for 

expenses incurred while traveling on school business or to professional meetings. 

 

Legal Reference IC 20-26-4-7 

 

 

Adopted by the Tri-Township Consolidated School Corporation School Board this 20th day of 

July, 2017. 

 
Reviewed and Approved:  8/14/17 


